From: cristina castillo [

Sent: 29 November 2023 17:34
To: Daren Zuk
Subject: Planning application 2023/3861/P

This is a letter in support of Planning Application: 2023/3861/P regarding the gates that open into the park.
T believe the two points made by others are fair and important:

1. Gates are important to allow Royal Parks to manage the park access.

2. Existing gates are unsightly and permanent fir for purpose gates need to be installed

Thank you
Cristina castillo
Address: 18a Willoughby road, NW3 1SA

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




